
 
Jan Asch 
 
Dear Senate Health and Welfare Committee Members, 
 
I was so excited to read about these bills.  Please take them up as soon as possible 
and show vermonters that we still have the political will and creativity to make single 
payer work in our state. 
 
These steps are small, but important in the road to affordable health care for all.  I 
thank you for your time and caring about an issue that touches each and every one 
of us. 
 
Jan Asch 
277 Spruce Knob Road 
Middletown Springs, VT 05757 

 


